
 
From: Sharon Bateman <sbateman@clinellc.com>  
Sent: Friday, December 2, 2022 6:34 PM 
To: Fontaine, Lisa <Lisa.Fontaine@ct.gov> 
Cc: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov>; Barbara Kassabian <bkassabian@clinellc.com> 
Subject: VERIZON CONSTRUCTION START NOTIFICATION for EM-VER-011-210819 / 2627 Day Hill Rd, 
Bloomfield, Connecticut 
 
EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any 
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

CSC Siting Council -  
 
In accordance with Condition 4 stated in the attached CSC Approval, please accept and confirm receipt 
of this formal notice that Verizon is expected to commence construction of this project on or around 
January 9, 2023.   
 
Please advise if any additional information or notification is required. 
 
Thanks so much! 

Sherri 
 

 

Sharon Bateman (Sherri) | Site Acquisition Project Manager – Pacific NW 
Centerline Communications, LLC 
22539 NE 46th Street | Redmond, WA  98053 
Mobile: 425.241.0085 | Fax: 508.819.3017 
sbateman@clinellc.com | www.centerlinecommunications.com  
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